
 

 

                                                                                                                              4th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 

Building Works Update #1 
 

This letter is to communicate that Rohrig Constructions has been nominated as the Principal 
builder for the St Edmund’s College construction works associated with DA0528/19.   
Site establishment for these works will occur from 7th December 2020 and 
demolition/construction work is scheduled to start from 14th December 2020. 
 
The school will continue normal operations throughout the building works but control of the 
‘works-zone’ will be handed over to the builders from Monday 14th December. All building 
activities undertaken will occur in accordance with the conditions of Development 
Application approval as set forth by Ku-ring-gai Council. 
 
Regular updates on the construction project and builder contact details can be found on the 
College website (https://www.stedmunds.nsw.edu.au/our-college/facilities-and-
masterplan/) 
 
The site contacts for all construction-related issues can be directed to the following; 
Andries van der Walt (0437 017 720) – Rohrig Construction Site Manager 
David Campbell (0498 000 266)  – Rohrig Project Manager  
Dane Malone (0431835303) – Rohrig Contracts Administrator 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jon Franzin                                                                                        David Campbell  
St Edmund’s College Principal                                                       Rohrig Project Manager  
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